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Thank you for reaching out. I own a small brewery in Gold Beach, Oregon. We operate on a very tight budget
especially in winter. We were just seeing a boost in sales over the past 3-4 weeks and were gearing up for summer
when this crises hit. This week, 3-16-20, we cancelled our scheduled delivery to the Rogue Valley due to the closure
of bars and restaurants for on site consumption. Our primary distributor, BigFoot Beverages, cancelled their Friday
order for this week, because of the same reasons.
Without some type of economic relief, we will be unable to make our payroll nor pay outstanding invoices and bills
within 30 days.
We need some help, please.

Thank You,
Larry Brennan
Arch Rock Brewing Company
541-425-0192


